
Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Of fice Box 480N. L - Middletown, Penrisylvania 17057

Writer's Direct Dial Number

August 25, 1981

, \ ,;, [ / 4LlL 230 r.
s

8 1N
: s-i\ r s

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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i ''UG 2 7 N"Attn: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reacters Branch No. 4 S

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission . d U'h 's' py
\yj?Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir: O

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Qurlification of Inspection Examination and Testing and Audit Personnel

(Generic Letter 81-01)

The subject letter dated May 4, 1981 requested that we evaluate and comply
with Regulatory Guides 1.58, Rev. 1, September 1980 and 1.146, Rev. O, August
1980 or propose alternatives. Our position on these Regulatory Guides is
documented in Appendix C of the TMI-l Quality Assurance Plan Rev. 9 at pages
C-8 and C-3 respectively. We are in the process of implementing our position
as described abovc.

Sincerely,

L
i . D. I kill
Director, TMI-l
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cc: R. Jacobs
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